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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  All IDAAY Young Fathers 
 
From:  S. Archye Leacock, Executive Director 
 
Re:  Outreach/Enrollment for Second 13-week Parenting Cycle 
 
Date:  Thursday, December 2, 2019 
 
 
To All Our Young Fathers: 
 
Please note:  Our second 13-week parent workshop begins on Tuesday, January 7, 2020.  We plan to start 
at 5:30 pm in the lower level of Bible Way Baptist Church (located, 1323 N. 52nd St., 19139.)  This is an 
outreach/enrollment appeal to all former/current young fathers and your supporters.  Please remember, 
those of you who have completed all 13-weeks and you have received a Certificate of Completion, you are 
not eligible to return until the summer of 2020.  More importantly, I am asking each of you to assist us 
recruit/enroll 40 eligible young fathers (ages 14-25 years, who live in Philadelphia, he must present a 
legitimate I.D. at orientation and he must have a child born or estimated to be born within three months of 
enrolling into YFU.)  For each eligible young fathers who can make this commitment to attend for 12-weeks 
plus one more week for a graduation, please bring him on Tuesday, January 7th at 5:00 pm and you will 
receive a one-time Stipend of $15 for each enrolled young father. 
 
If you should have questions, please feel free to talk to Eben Muhammad (267-844-6464) or call me, 
directly, at, 215-901-6976. 
 
Many thanks. 


